CITY OF HARTFORD, CT

NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

A Public Hearing will be held by the City Forester
On Monday June 16", 2014 at 6:00 pm in Conference Room A at DPW
headquarters—S0 Jennings Rd. Hartford, CT 06120

This hearing will be held in compliance with the Connecticut Statutes,
Public Shade Trees, Chapter 451, Section 23-59. Any person, firm or
corporation objecting to such removal is requested to be present.

Heather Dionne
City Forester
City of Hartford




